Optum

PROVIDER ALERT

Optum Provider Roundtable on Partial Hospitalization Program (PHP) Changes
Nov. 15,2023

Alert Summary: This alert is to inform you about a free Optum Provider Roundtable session at noon MT

Nov. 29,2023, that will cover Partial Hospitalization Program (PHP) Changes.
and Welfare to The Child and Adolescent Needs and Strengths (CANS) Assessment in Idaho.

Dear Provider,

This is to inform you of a free Optum Provider Roundtable session on Nov. 29,2023, at noon MT
to share upcoming changes to Partial Hospitalization Program (PHP) Changes.

Please see the details below and click here to register now.

PROVIDER ROUNDTABLE:
Partial Hospitalization Program (PHP) Changes Coming Jan. 1, 2024

Wednesday, Nov. 29, 2023 at noon MT

Join us to learn more about the upcoming changes to the Optum Idaho Provider Manual regarding Medicaid
reimbursed PHP services. Topics will include:

« The basic expectations of a program’s Medical Director and limits of any assigned designees
« Changes coming to the list of services included/excluded in the PHP bundled rate

« Changes coming to authorization timeframes
If there is time remaining, attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions at the conclusion of the presentation.
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Thank you from the Optum Idaho Provider Relations Team!
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https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/yvoF2yrInUu5xQ9ktnVUIQ,o7bMDophpUmveq2vW528VQ,9N_f0fC5i0ei16UZ3sqnQA,Dz9xLMG3A0Kwie_lovJaIw,VCCRx0xivkONFpHw37EBRg,fLG0qeCn30K5x9pvS-EzWQ?mode=read&tenantId=db05faca-c82a-4b9d-b9c5-0f64b6755421

